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If someone else would like to receive these “"dates, please send
an e-mail to Shan_Stroup@sdb.uscourts.gov.

Bankruptcy Judge Opening in South Dakota

Judge Nail is retiring effective January 16, 2023. Therefore, the
United States Court of Appeals for the Eighth Circuit is seeking
applications from qualified candidates for a 14-year appointment
as the next United States Bankruptcy Judge for the District of
South Dakota. The position is headquartered in Sioux Falls.
The application deadline is March 21, 2022.

Public Notice

Fillable Application

Change in Court Calendar for September

To accommodate a change in the date of the State Bar of South
Dakota's bankruptcy seminar, the September telephonic hearing
date has been re-set from September 22 back to September 15.
Please note this change on your calendars.
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